
 
 
Paul Richard Doerr  
 
Paul Richard Doerr Sr., lifelong resident of Dundalk, MD, passed 
away on September 20, 2017. Born to the late Charles T. Doerr 
and Elizabeth C. Bush. 
 
He was a graduate of Dundalk High School; U.S. Army Veteran, 
retired from Lucent Technology after 30 years as an electrical 
engineer. 
 
Husband to the late Mary Ellen Conlon, survived by children: P. 
Richard Doerr Jr.; Raymond Doerr; Beth Peltzer; Sheri Hairston; 
Sara Eckard; 10 grandchildren; 10 great grandchildren; two God 
daughters; father in law; and many other nieces and nephews. 
 
He enjoyed sight seeing off the front porch. 
 
-- Dundalk Eagle 
 
 


